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Subject: Clearance Requirement for Outsize Cargo thru Aerial Port of 

Embarkation (APOE) Travis AFB 

 
Purpose: To notify shippers of limitations at the 60th APS, Travis AFB, during 

renovations of our Mechanized Material Handling System (MMHS) and outsized 
cargo building/storage area. 

 

Be Advised: From 1 Jun 24 to 30 Apr 25, storage and building space in the MMHS 
and outsize cargo area will be limited due to ongoing construction work at the 
terminal. 60th APS Cape Forecasting office requires that cargo exceeding the 

following dimensions be cleared by the Aerial Port before shipment: 

 
Length: 108” 
Width: 88” 
Height: 96” 

Cubic Feet: 528” 

 
60th APS will not have an installed crane in the cargo yard during the renovations, 
and coordination must be conducted 10 working days prior to shipment for 
clearance and mobile crane allocation. Storage for outsized items is also very 

limited, so please contact Cape Forecasting before any outsized cargo is shipped. 
 

The 60th APS Transportation Facilities Guide (TFG) has been updated with 
information contained in the advisory. 
 

 
60th Aerial Port POC: 

 
For any inquiries or coordination: 

60APSCAPEFORECAST.Mailbox@us.af.mil 
60APS.LoadPlanning.Org@us.af.mil 

 
Primary Contact: [60th Cape Forecasting] 

60APSCAPEFORECAST.Mailbox@us.af.mil 

Commercial number is 707-424-9075 

 
Expiration: 30 Apr 25 

 
Category: General Information 
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